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May 30, 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As we are approaching the end of the 2018/2019 school year, we are very excited to celebrate our end of year 
FUN FAIR with fun activities, food, and a DJ for students and their families.  Doors will open on June 13th at 
4:30 pm and all activities and food will be available until 7:30 pm.  Please note that E.J. Sand Staff will be 
involved in various activities around the school and will not be available to supervise students.  All students 
must be accompanied by a parent/guardian for the evening. 
 
Transportation from the World on Yonge and 160 Dudley Avenue will be available.  Pick up and drop off times 
are listed below: 

World on Yonge 4:30 pm (pick up) 
160 Dudley Avenue 4:40 pm (pick up) 

The bus will leave the school at 7:30 pm to return to the addresses above. 
 
We have booked our various service providers and require all students and families to purchase tickets in 
advance, so that we have a clear idea of the number of people we will need to accommodate at various 
stations. There will be no food ticket sales the evening of June 13th. 
 
We will be selling cash cards in $20, $10, & $5 amounts. If you pre-purchase a $20 cash card, you will receive 
a bonus cash card of $2. 
 
TICKETS WILL ALSO BE AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE ON THE DAY OF FUN FAIR FOR ONE HOUR FROM 4:30 PM-
5:30 PM ONLY!   After this time, you will no longer be able to buy tickets.  Please preorder your tickets now to 
avoid staying in long lines rather than enjoying the family fun fair.  Payment can be made using School Cash 
Online or via cash or cheque (made payable to EJ Sand). 
 
Please note that there will be NO REFUNDS in the event of rain or any other unforeseen circumstances, as all 
service providers have been paid in advance.  Most events will continue rain or shine and we will move/ 
relocate those that require indoor space. 
 
A limited number of table (stalls) will be available to sell your own merchandise (no food allowed) for only $25 
per table. Please speak to Mr. Wolkoff by June 8th if you are interested. 
 
We look forward to sharing a fun and exciting evening with our E.J. Sand community!   
 
 
 
 


